BOARD OF EDUCATION

RUNNEMEDE PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mary Volz School Library
September 24, 2014
6:00 pm Work Session Followed by 7:00 pm Regular Meeting

Work Session Minutes

Mission Statement
The mission of the Runnemede Public Schools is to provide a successful educational experience for all
children. To this end, we expect all students to achieve the New Jersey Core Curriculum Content
Standards (NJCCCS) at all grade levels and we will ensure the following:
Demonstrably effective instructional programs that are aligned with the NJCCCS
A safe, clean and healthy learning environment
A motivated, committed, skilled staff who are highly qualified in their content areas
Collaboration between school, parents and community
Managerial and fiscal accountability

Call Meeting to Order — President Spaulding called the meeting to order at 6:07pm.
Sunshine Law: The Runnemede Board of Education Meeting is called to order. The Board of
Education is in compliance with Chapter 231 of the Public Laws of 1975, entitled the “Open
Public Meetings Act.”The time, date and location of this meeting was appropriately advertised
by notifying the Retrospect, as well as posting notices in the Borough Hall, Runnemede Post
Office, Mary Volz School, Aline Bingham School, Grace Downing School, and the Runnemede
Public School District website.

Roll Call: Present Absent
Patricia Adair 6:21pm Maria Panzarella Angel Beebe
Charles Buchheim Patricia Smith
Naomi Davidson 6:30 pm  Samantha Spaulding
Amy Farry 6:25 pm Lynn Torrillo

Also Present:
Mark lannucci, Superintendent
Sean McCarron, Business Administrator / Supervisor of Curriculum & Instruction
Steve Pili, Principal — Mary Volz
James Winkelspecht, Vice Principal
Lori Hynes, Child Study Team Supervisor
Butch Bruner, Supervisor of Buildings & Grounds

Presentations — Dr. McCarron presented the 2014 NJ ASK Scores to the Board and fielded questions
regarding PARCC, current curriculum, and plans for moving forward.

Review of Agenda Items / Reports
- Lynn Torrillo asked Dr. McCarron where we were with transportation compared to last year.
Dr. McCarron informed the board that everything with transportation was running smoothly and
that there were no major changes to routes from the year prior.

- Lynn Torrillo asked about the Homeless Contracts that were being approved at the meeting. It
was explained that the contracts need to get approved, but will many times not be enacted due to
information that is provided or a relocation of families. Mrs. DiMatties was commended for the
great job she does along side the members of the business office when it comes to staying on
top of these issues.
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